
 

 
 

 

 

 

Call for Papers GLAS 2017 

 
 

 

Dear colleagues,  

 

it is with pleasure that we announce the 3rd Regional Conference for Students of Classics GLAS 

(Graecae Latinaeque Antiquitatis Studentes) which will take place at the Faculty of Arts, University 

of Ljubljana, between 14th and 16th July 2017.  

 

Students of Classics from the Balkan region are invited to send us abstracts of their papers.  

 

The conference is not limited to a specific topic thus all papers are welcome.  

 

The abstract should contain up to 300 words as well as 5 keywords. Abstracts should be 

submitted in PDF form to the e-mail address glas.ljubljana@gmail.com before 17th April 2017. 

Your e-mail should include title ''Glas 2017'' and your full name. Review notifications will be made 

known by 30th of April 2017 at the latest.  

 

The presentation at the conference will last 15 minutes plus 5 minutes for discussion. The 

language of the abstracts and the presentation is English. We would also like to inform you that we 

will publish a collection of conference papers as well. If you would like to have your full paper 

published, you are therefore kindly invited to submit it until 15th September 2017. The language 

of the paper itself can be any South Slavic language or English. 

 

As soon as the number of participants is known, we will inform you about accommodation 

possibilities and food services.  

 

Should you have any questions do not hesitate to contact us via e-mail or Facebook. We are already 

looking forward to meeting you in Ljubljana!  

 

 

 

The organizing committee of GLAS 2017  
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